
KINDERGARTEN TEAM NEWS

Parent Info:
This is a fun week in 
Kindergarten.  We will be 
spending the week talking about 
Valentine’s Day and the 
presidents (Lincoln and 
Washington). We will also be 
talking about the Chinese new 
year (the year of the OX) We 
have many fun activities 
planned.  We end our week with 
a Valentine’s Day party on 
Friday. If you would like to send 
in some treats please feel free. 
We already have a student 
bringing in cookies. We can use 
juice, chips, fruit bars, etc. –
truly anything that you would 
like to contribute is greatly 
appreciated. You do not have to 
wait till Friday to send anything 
in – feel free to send it in 
during the week.

The students are doing well on 
their sight words. It is so 
important to continue to go over 
the sight words (new and old 
lists) every day. This will help 
then as they read and write.

I hope you have a wonderful 
February break and I can’t wait 
for the students to tell me all 
about their adventures when we 
get back.

FEBRUARY Week of  2/8-2/12

This week we will be working on...
Reading/Phonics: We are working on word families.  
Last week we worked on –at this week we will work on –
op. The students did such a great job putting words in 
ABC order and writing them. I am so proud of them!
Math: We will be finishing Unit 8 this week and will 
have a test on Friday. When we get back to school, 
after break, we will start Unit 9. 
Writing: We are really working hard on writing 
sentences. We need to continue working on writing and 
using our own thoughts and ideas.  We have done this 
by giving the students a picture and asked them to 
come up with their own sentence.  We will continue this 
as we need them to think on their own and try to sound 
out the words. We have a fun addition to our writing 
time – I will send pictures of them when we show the 
students….
HWT: We will continue to work on our orange writing 
book. The kids even ask when we will do this.
SS/Science: We will be working on all the wonderful 
things that are happening this week.  We will continue 
to work on our Solar System. Miss Dianne gave us a 
Science topic to do this week (The 5 Senses) and I will 
try my hardest to do all of it, but with all the events 
already getting done I am not sure if there will be 
time to get it all in. If we don’t we will just add it to 
the week we get back.

Special Happenings:
School is closed Feb 15th – Feb 19th
Friday is our Valentine’s Day Party


